SWEDISH EMBASSY
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' Upivision of Politico-Military Security
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Re: Application XSNM 1974
Dear Mr Griffin:

I wish to refer o your letter of July 13, 1982, regarding
an application irom Edlow International Co. for a license
to export to ASEA-ATOM AB, Sweden, 2 500 kg uranium con-
taining 87.5 kg U 235.

After the manufacturing of fuel elcments at ASEA-ATOM AB
the fuel elements will be used in Ringhals 111 reactor.

I am now able to inform you that the above mentioned
material will be subject to all terms and conditions

of the US-Swedish agreement of cooperation regarding
civil uses of atomic energy. The consignees ,ASEA-ATOM AB
and Statens Vattenfallsverk, are authcrized to receive
and possess the material.

The Embassy would appreciate it if you could send us
a copy of the export license, when it has beer approved.

Yours sincerely,
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Lars Magn
First Secretary of Embassy
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